
From: Lisy Meyers [mailto:billisy44@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 10:16 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
There is no reason or need to destroy the state of New Hampshire for an energy project that 
benefits other states. Hydro-Quebec has no right to bring their unwanted, for-profit project 
through the mountains & towns of New Hampshire. Residents of New Hampshire DO have a 
right to keep the landscape, wilderness & wildlife of their state FREE from the blight of 
electrical towers & all the damage Northern Pass that would entail. New Hampshire says NO to 
Hydro-Qubec. 

M.L. Meyers 
194 Kimball Lane 
North Haverhill, NH 03774 
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